From: Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 4:07 PM
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] NM State Park Annual Passes

Good afternoon Randall,
NM State Parks is in the process of a rules revision that will determine our park

tfees and annual passes going forward. This process includes holding informational

public meetings the remainder of February and first part of March. We are taking

public comments up until March 29, 2024. We will hold our rules hearing on April

1, 2024. After that point we will make the final determination on our fees
structure and annual passes. You can find information related to this process on
our website at www.emnrd.nm.gov/spd/public-meetings/. If you need further
information, please let me know.

Thank you,

Jared Langenegger, Field Operations Bureau Chief
NM State Parks Division

From: Randall Brink

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 1:06 PM

To: Parks, NM, EMNRD <nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NM State Park Annual Passes

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

| am writing to inquire as to the outcome of the public meetings held regarding the
elimination of the NM State Parks Annual Pass. Has a decision been reached on this? If
not yet, when is one expected?

Any information you may be able to provide will be greatly appreciated.
Best regards,
Randall Brink
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